
Pasifika Peace – Patricia visits Noumea and Tahiti 
 
Brahma Kumari (BK) Patricia Mayer from Madrid, Spain is visiting the Pacific Islands of New Caledonia and Tahiti. She 

will be in Noumea, the capital of New Caledonia, for 11 days from 2 to 13 Nov and Tahiti for 26 days from 14 Nov to 9 

Dec 2013 to conduct meditation courses and self-development programs. Her visit comes under the umbrella of the 

ongoing Pasifika Peace project that is coordinated from Australia and has the aim of serving countries and islands in the 

South Pacific. 

 

Patricia, who speaks Spanish, French and English, visited Sydney for a brief two days on her way to Noumea. On 1 Nov 

she gave a seminar to the Spanish speaking community in Sydney at the East Sydney centre entitled: “El arte de 

reinventarse en el camino spiritual” (the art of reinventing the spiritual path). The 10-12 people who attended 

represented almost that many countries, such as Argentina, Peru, Chile and Spain. Everyone enjoyed a spiritual 

discussion in their first language. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programs in Noumea and Tahiti will be in the French language. Patricia writes “in New Caledonia very good contacts are 

being made. A talk and meditation course will be given in two different social houses depending on the Noumea Town 

Hall. Five dates have been reserved for morning and evening sessions in two very central areas of the city. It seems the 

public will be local people.” 

 

Saturday 9 Nov is reserved for a Four Faces of Woman seminar. Two women that Patricia is in contact with are already 

very enthusiastic. There will also a lunch in the House of Women where she´ll be able to promote the seminar. Patricia 

said, “The prospect of service and meeting local people is very good.” 

 

Patricia has three sisters living in Tahiti and both her and Br Francois from France have visited the Pacific Islands on 

previous occasions and conducted meditation courses in French. Due to the remoteness of the islands it is not possible 

to visit often, so they have classes via skype with eight to ten regular students. 

 

3 November 2013 

Spanish talk at East Sydney 



      


